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LA/School Address

[Street Address]
[Town/City]
[County]

[Postcode]
Dear [Young person name],
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This month you’ve got the book Max and the Millions. The author, Ross Montgomery, has written you a letter to go with it.


We’ve also sent you the wacky, crazy book Splat the Fake Fact. It’s a fact book with a difference – some of the facts are fake! Can you spot them?
You’ll also have a fun, new game called Everybody Counts. We really hope you enjoy it!

From,
[Local Authority/School contact]
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